LEWES DISTRICT CPRE

A visit has been arranged to 

Charleston Farm, Firle BN8 6LL

on Saturday June 14th 2014 at 2.45pm

 by very kind invitation of Mr Tom Gribble

Charleston Farm is on the right of the A27coming from Lewes signed  to Charleston Farmhouse just past Middle Farm. On the approach the road is marked in red.

It is a family run farm at the foot of the Downs which keeps a herd of 160 autumn calving Holstein/Freisian milking cows (milking will be in progress). On their adjoining farm in Beddingham the family have a beef herd and sheep.

The farms are in the Entry Level Conservation Scheme and pay careful attention to the preservation of hedges, and field boundaries etc.

Please let us know if you intend to come by returning the slip below to Mary Greenwood, Lilac Cottage. Norlington Lane, Ringmer BN8 5SH or email lilacgreenwood@aol.com
Tear here-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

I/we will be coming to Charleston Farm on June 14th
Name(s)

Contact Tel: if needed 

I/We understand that the visit to Charleston Farm is at own risk and that while reasonable precautions will be taken, the farm management or employees can take no responsibility for any loss, damage or injury incurred while on the premises.

